
NEWS FROM THE PAC EXECUTIVES 
 
Hey Forsyth Road families! 
 
We would like to move towards an online ordering system at www.healthyhunger.ca to make it easier to 
organize hot lunches and events and keep you informed. Please visit the site, follow the instructions to 
find Forsyth Road Elementary, and register your child under their classroom/teacher. 
 
If you have more than one student, you can register them all under one email.  You can manage your 
child’s profile under “Settings” - “Add/Manage Student Profiles”. 
 
Once you are registered and log in, you will be able to view all of the upcoming events and dates.  Click 
on the “Order Now” button to find out more details and place your order. 
 
Some events will give you the option of online credit card payment or handing in cash to your teacher in a 
clearly marked envelope with the student’s name.  Please note that there is a fee to pay with credit card, 
and not all of the events will offer credit card payment so please read the description of the events very 
carefully. 
 
All of the PAC hosted events such as Hot Lunches, Samosa days and Movies at school will be entered on 
the Healthy Hunger web site, so please be sure to register your child and check back on the calendar to 
stay updated on all of the fun!  There is also a Message Board where we will put important news from the 
PAC. 
 
If you have any issues registering your child, please click on “Help” on the menu on the top right area and 
click on “Contact HealthyHunger”.  They can help you with any web site issues. 
 
Any other questions?  Please ask us in the PAC facebook group 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/forsythroadpac/ 
 
Or email ​forsythroadpac@gmail.com​. 
 
Thank you! 
 
- Parent Advisory Council Executives 
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